
 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOGRAPHER CASABURI TO OFFER VIDEO 

WORKSHOP AT ARTS ON THE LAKE 

 

Photographer Chris Casaburi is scheduled to lead “Learn Basic Video Editing,” at Arts on 

the Lake, 640 Route 52, Lake Carmel, on Sunday, October 20, 3 – 5 pm.  

Casaburi, who is the head of the Photo Group at AotL, has produced award-winning 

shorts in several recent film festivals.  His company, Executive Photo Video, works with 

businesses and universities to tell stories. 

Participants in the workshop will make, edit and upload a short video to YouTube.   

Casaburi will have available editing programs, but participants are encouraged to bring a 

camera and any editing programs they have on a laptop to work with – if possible.   

Casaburi will offer instruction in the basics of how to combine video, audio, photos and 

music to create the finished product. 

Registration ($10, $8 for students/AotL members) is available at www.artsonthelake.org 

or (845) 228-2685.   

The workshop is made possible, in part, by public funds from Putnam County. This grant 

program is managed and monitored by the Putnam Arts Council. 
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